

Cumnor CE Primary School

Oxford Road, Cumnor, Oxford, OX2 9PQ
Telephone: (01865) 862337 Fax: (01865) 865591
Email: office.3223@cumnor.oxon.sch.uk
www.cumnorprimaryschool.co.uk
Headteacher Mr Ed Read

30th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our topic work for Term 1 we will be visiting the Living Rainforest in Newbury. The trip will take place on Wednesday 9th October 2019. We will leave after registration and anticipate returning before the end of the school day, depending on traffic, so children should be picked up as normal.

The cost will be subsidised by school, however we still need to ask for a contribution of £15.00 per child, to cover the entrance to the Living Rainforest and the coach. If insufficient contributions are received then the trip will not be able to take place. If you have difficulty meeting this cost then please do come and see us.

The children will need to bring a packed lunch, no fizzy drinks or sweets please. They should wear school uniform (and bring a waterproof coat in case of bad weather).

Children may bring a small amount of pocket money (maximum £6) as we will visit the gift shop.

Please log on to www.scopay.com/login no later than Friday 4th October in order to pay and give consent for your child to travel by coach to visit The Living Rainforest in Newbury on Wednesday 9th October 2019.

Many thanks,

Mrs Broadhurst Year 5 Class Teacher











